Environmental Affairs
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Pursue comprehensive campus sustainability strategy addressing Athletics, Housing, and Dining
· Respond to student concerns regarding endowment transparency
· Continue to facilitate EcoHarmony and effective bi-semesterly Green Roundtables
As a community, Carolina is very aware of its ability to be a leader in environmental practices. From the sustainability Living-Learning Community to various student groups related to environmental issues, there is a large population interested in this issue that Student Government is well-equipped to approach.

Increasing sustainability across campus requires working to develop an infrastructure and culture that promote it. Hetali’s team will work with RHA to continue to promote dorm composting, ensure that Community Directors and Resident Advisors are trained to continue this program, and advocate for Orientation Leaders to also incorporate “Green Training” into their programs. We will work with Athletics to continue annual recycling events at games and the Ramses Recycles program, increase signage in athletic facilities, and integrate sustainability into the long-term vision for Carolina Athletics. A continued partnership with Carolina Dining Services and student groups like Fresh, Local, Organic (FLO) will emphasize increased composting in dining halls, and a continued use of the Real Food Calculator to meet sustainability goals in food purchases. 

At the endowment forum held in late 2012, many students expressed concern at the lack of transparency in the endowment as related to environmentally damaging investments. We consider these concerns in the context of the limitations on the university and the management agency. Hetali’s team will work to identify and implement solutions to increase endowment transparency, such as highlighting of responsible investments and increasing “donor power” to allow donors to specify where they want their contributions invested, while still maintaining endowment integrity.

Collaboration between the many student groups addressing environmental issues is essential to harnessing the power of the student body to affect change. Hetali’s team, primarily through the Environmental Affairs Committee, will more effectively utilize the EcoHarmony framework already in place to connect these groups, and strive to convene representatives to discuss environmental issues at least twice per semester with Green Roundtables.
Students often park their bikes illegally or overcrowd particular bike racks because of a lack of bike racks in particular high-traffic areas on campus. UServe will determine several optimal sites for new bike racks and work for their implementation. Working with EAC, there will also be a focus on improving the overall bike infrastructure on campus – discussing the possibility of a N-S bike thoroughfare, having Cycle Days in the Pit to promote education and safe biking, and collaborating with Tarheel Bike Share to continue to promote and expand their program.
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